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Mrs, Lillian Hampton
3335 Riverside Road South
Salem, Oregon 97306

Dear Mrs. Hampton:

This is in response to your recent telephone conversation with Ryan
Patterson of this office regarding changes to Contract No. 7-07-10-W0032,
dated April 26, 1977, which provides you an irrigation water supply from
the Willamette Basin Project.

Because changes are being made to the description of lands to be served,
and possibly the amount of acre-feet you will receive and the annual
payment, we feel it will be in the best interest of both parties to cancel
Contract No. 7-07-10-W0032 and provide you a new contract to reflect all
the changes. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you,

We are, therefore, enclosing a contract data sheet which we ask you com-
plete and return to this office. Upon receipt, we will prepare a new form
of water service contract which will be forwarded to you for review and
signature. As was mentioned in this conversation, it will be necessary
for you to contact the Oregon State Department of Water Resources
regarding your Permit to Divert.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact Ryan
Patterson at (208) 334-1961,

Sincerely yours,
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Regional Supervisor of
Water, Power and Lands

Enclosure /
cc: Director, Oregon State Water Resources Department

3850 Portland Road, NE.
Salem, Oregon 97310




